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From: Tasha Harding 
Sent: 04 March 2024 19:03
To: Licensing
Subject: Application Reference 057749

Dear Sirs, 
 
Ref: Application Reference 057749 
 
I am emailing with regards to the above application for Sandy Cove (Berrynarbor EX34 9SR) and would like to 
say we support their licence changes. 
We had our wedding at Sandy Cove on the 24th February 2024 and it was an amazing day. Sandy Cove is a 
well-run establishment, and the music was appropriate and modest. The Venue is an asset to the area and 
very in-keeping with the surroundings.  
 
Should you need it, my name is Tasha Harding and my contact number is 
 
Kind Regards 
Tasha Harding 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


